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From our family to yours, we hope your

holiday season is cheerful and warm!

We're inspired every day by the awesomeness and enthusiasm of our students
who are truly the heart of the College of Education.
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Our students are known for their creativity, tenacity, and professmnahsm They are always
present at Tech events, and are eager to meet new students. They know how to have fun
and be successful at the same time. Our college and our students wouldn’t be here
without you! Your support helps students achieve their educational goals.

Your support also lets students know there are people in the community and beyond
who care about them. When you hear students talk about Tech feeling like family,
this is what they're referencing . . . genuine kindness, support, and care.

Thank you for helping College of Education students succeed!

All the best,
Lisa Zagumny, Dean / College of Education
931-372-3124 | education@tntech.edu | www.tntech.edu/education
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